
Dear Parents/Guardians,

The end of our 5th-8th graders archery season is coming up swiftly. Once their
season ends, we have made the decision that we will start working with our 4th

graders this year if they are interested. This will give them the opportunity to learn
all of the basic rules and proper form for starting archery. We will be meeting on
Tuesdays and Thursdays until 4:00 P.M. Parents are responsible for picking their
children up at 4:00 P.M.

Please return permission slip no later than March 22nd. We will have our first
practice March 26th.

Thank you,

Coach Akers, Coach Dobbs

My child _____________________ WILL be attending the youth archery program.

Signature:________________________________ Date:_____________________


